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Colorado’s Mandatory Reporting law requires employees of a public school to report child abuse 

if they “have reasonable cause to know OR SUSPECT that a child has been subjected to abuse or 

neglect.”  

CHPA employees, who come in contact with a child they suspect has been abused or neglected, 

must report to school administration, Department of Human Services and/or law enforcement. 
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